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Eastern Region – Ashburn, Virginia 
 

Summary of Conversation 

Who: Mark Olgelsby, Leidos Flight Service (LFS) 

I contacted Mr. Mark Olgelsby at LFS on March 7 and 8, 2019, regarding weather and flight 
planning services they may have provided in regard to N556PU.   

Mr. Olgelsby stated that LFS (including all the vendors that use their database for storage) did 
not provide any weather or flight planning services for a pilot utilizing the registration number 
of N556PU.  

Mr. Olgelsby said if the pilot of N556PU had filed a VFR flight plan either with LFS or with one 
of the many vendors that use LFS’s database, then LFS would  have known about it because 
LFS is the only service that can provide the flight plan activate/close feature and initiate 
search and rescue . 

 

Leah D. Read, Sr. ASI 
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